HEBRON STORM WATER MANAGEMENT BOARD

MINUTES OF April 13, 2021

The Hebron Storm Water Management Board meeting of April 13, 2021 was called to order by President Frank Stalbaum at 7:50 p.m. In attendance were Frank Stalbaum, Merle Foresman, Walter Justice, Council Liaison Kevin Joseph, and Recording Secretary Joanne Hansen. This meeting was conducted via an NITCO Conference call.

Minutes - On motion of Walt Justice, seconded by Frank Stalbaum, and duly carried 3-0, the minutes from March 9, 2021 were approved as presented.

Treasurer's Report - President Stalbaum read the following Treasurer's Report dated 3/31/2021:

626 Stormwater

Fund Balance as of March 1, 2021	\$ 174,964.44
Revenue Receipted for month	\$ 22,930.16
Disbursements for month	\$ 28,379.80
Fund Balance as of March 31, 2021	\$ 169,514.80

On motion of Walt Justice, seconded by Frank Stalbaum, and duly carried 3-0, the Treasurer's Report was approved as presented.

Claims - On motion of Frank Stalbaum, seconded by Walt Justice, and duly carried 3-0, all claims were approved as submitted.

Public Works Report – No report as Randy Decker was on vacation.

Lucky Leo's - 122 N. Main Street - Walter Justice reported that the issue was a plumbing issue, not a Storm Water Drainage issue, and it has been fixed. He noted that the property owner is happy.

There being nothing further before the Board, on motion of Walt Justice, seconded by Frank Stalbaum, and duly carried 3-0, the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted, Joanne E. Hansen

Approved:

Frank Stalbaum